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Although Hurricane Irma stayed inland rather than in the Gulf and this was not a huge erosion 
event, some damage occurred at our beaches and county-access beach parks. Initial Lee 
County Parks & Recreation assessments show damage to Bonita Beach Accesses 2-9 and 
Matanzas Pass Preserve. 
 
However, now re-opened are Bowditch Point Park, Lynn Hall Park and Bunche Beach.  


